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         23rd October 2019 

5H Climate Change Assembly 
 

CRC Article 12: All children have the right to be heard and taken 
seriously 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,         
 
The children in 5H would like to invite you to their Climate Change 

Assembly on Thursday 14th November at 3pm in the Downstairs 

Hall. They will be sharing their learning from the Climate Change 

Project that they have been involved with.  

Mrs. G. Churchill 
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